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Comments: I can't believe this is coming up AGAIN! C'mon. REALLY? regardless of what the EIR might or might

say, the Catamount project is a bad idea. Recreation which is always relegated to the bottom of the prioroty list

will suffer. Saul's Creek is a great example. Which is one of the only accessible areas of public lands in that part

of the county. One cannot go anywhere in there without the ever present noise of the hissing and farting of the

jack pumps. Compressor stations are behemoths that can be heard for miles, belch exhaust and speak mostly to

the profits generated by the industry. Not to mention the amount of trash the gas field workers simply throw out

the windows of their vehicles they go whipping around the expanding array of gravel roads. There are people,

horses, cyclists and dogs. This area is a very unique bio-region that simply does not need more traffic. It's a bad

idea. Maybe the Forest Circus can get their hands out of the pockets of multi-million dollar industries and work

for, as their name implies "Public Lands".


